Email to Selection Committee Confirming Interview Details
Dear Selection Committee,

I write to confirm that the interviews for the above post will be held on Date and Venue as per the attached timetable.  A light lunch will be provided to Selection Committee members on the day.  Should you have any special dietary requirements, please advise me in advance.  

You will already have a copy of the short-listed applications and copies of the testimonials received to date are attached for your review.    Any further testimonials will be circulated in due course.  In line with recruitment policy, referee reports will be requested from the referees of all candidates shortlisted for interview.  However, the onus of responsibility lies with the candidate to ensure such reports are submitted prior to the date of interview.

In accordance with the appointment regulations electronic devices and laptops are not permitted for use at interview therefore you are requested to bring hardcopies of these documents with you on the day.

A scoring scheme also forms part of the appointment process at interview stage.  This will involve agreeing in advance of the commencement of interviews the apportioning of the total score available under each of the available selection criteria.   Following interviews, the candidates deemed appointable will then be awarded scores under each of the selection criteria.  

The proceedings of the Selection Committee, including all documents and correspondence considered by the Committee, are for the information of members only and must always be regarded as confidential.  May I ask you to ensure that all forms or written observations dealing with the interviews are securely locked away when not required.

Should any information or situation come to light during the course of the appointment process which may negatively impact on the University, then you are requested to bring this information to the attention of the Director of Human Resources.  Members of the Selection Committee are expected to observe the highest standards of integrity and objectivity in their consideration of those who are being considered for appointment and are requested to declare any potential conflicts of interest at the earliest opportunity to the Chairperson and to the HR Manager, Central Services.  I would therefore ask that you review the Code of Conflict of Interest policy by following this link: http://ocla.ucc.ie/statutes/Regulations/Appointment/ConflictofInterestPolicyDec2012.pdf
Should you have any queries or require any further assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Name
